
 

 

 
This will be the LAST Sunday to help with donations for the Children’s Home. Please send to the office or put in the contribution basket 

with “Childrens Home” on the memo 

Our next Food Pantry Date will be Aug. 20, if you would like to help see David Kernodle. There was an overwhelming demand last 

Friday. They served almost 200 people. If you have it in your heart to help with this it would be very much appreciated. 

Zella Montgomery has been moved to Hillcrest to live, she is in Room 114 

We have had some great news. Barbara Burlsworth and Jeff Langstaff were both baptized Sunday by Steve their address is Barbara: 

1722 Whiteoak Dr. ,Harrison & Jeff: 624 N Cherry, Harrison, AR 

Dale Thorne’s address in rehab is Encompass Health, 153 E Monte Painter Dr.- Room 140, Fayetteville, AR 72703 

Don’t forget the upcoming baby shower for this Sunday honoring Alex & Caitlyn Garza, Drop-in at the Activity Building 1:30-3:30 

I 

We have plans to offer evening services starting Wednesday, August 19 @ 6:30 back in the building. This service is going 

to be catered to everyone of all ages. 

The Wednesday online Bible study and Off Stage will be discontinued.  We are Looking forward to our fellowship. 

Truth for Today 

Commentary “James” 

Is available for sale in the 

office for $27 if you would 

like one please contact 

the office 741-3092 


